
  

  

NN  OO  TT  II  CC  EE 
 

Use of “LeaveHomeSafe” Mobile App 
 

  With effect from 1 March 2021, all people entering the public 

service halls and offices of the Companies Registry are required to use the 

“LeaveHomeSafe” mobile app to scan the QR code of the public service 

halls or offices concerned before entry in order to tie in with the epidemic 

prevention measures of the Registry.  Any person who does not use the 

mobile app will be required to provide his/her name, contact number and 

the date and time of visit to the staff onsite.  The information provided 

will be used to facilitate the work of the Government in controlling the 

spread of COVID-19 and related purposes only.  Any person who does not 

use the mobile app and refuse to provide the required information will be 

denied entry to the Registry. 

 

 We appeal to your cooperation with the Registry in fighting the 

COVID-19.  
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